“Growing together to let our light shine”
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Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 25th September 2017!
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This week’s school attendance:

	CLASSES- HIGHEST TO LOWEST ATTENDANCE
	ATTENDANCE FOR WC 18TH SPETMEBER TO 22ND SEPTEMBER 

	YEAR 1
	99.7%

	YEAR 3
	98.3%

	YEAR 6
	97.4%

	YEAR 5
	97.1%

	YEAR 2
	96.7%

	YEAR 4
	96.1%

	RECEPTION
	93.3%

	WHOLE SCHOOL
	96.9%
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Diary Dates-


-Tuesday 26th September & 3rd October- Y5 Bikeability


-Tuesday 26th September & Wednesday 27th September 9.00am & 2.45pm- Tapestry info session for EYFS parent/carers


-Wednesday 27th September- Y2 Balloon Experience Day


-Friday 29th September at 9am- Macmillan & Christies Coffee Morning


-Tuesday 3rd October pm Reception-Year 4 Nasal Flu Spray


-Tuesday 10th October Whole School Creative Write Day�-Tuesday 10th October 9am & 2.45pm Reception Home Learning Packs session�-Wednesday 11th October Harvest Worship�-Thursday 12th October New Reception Class Welcome Service (Nursery are not attending)�-Monday 16th October CHAMP- Height & Weight Screening for Reception- Year 6 pupils�-Monday 16th October Y4 Experience Day �-Tuesday 17th October EYFS Families around the World Experience Day�-Tuesday 17th October Y6 World War 2 Bombers Experience Day�-Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th October- Parent/Carer meetings after school�-Wednesday 18th October Thank Reverends Paul & Tom Worship�-Wednesday 18th October Y1 Senses Experience Day�-Thursday 19th October Y3 Greek food Experience Day�-Thursday 19th October Y5 Anthony Gormley Experience Day�-Friday 20th October 3.15pm- End of Autumn 1 half term





EPIC- This week, I am awarding the EPIC award to Adonea in our Y1 class. You always work hard and follow our expectations Adonea- You are EPIC!





Behaviour Jumper Winners-  Year 1-Darcey Leigh Wildman, Year 2-Holly Brooks, Year 3-Christopher Kingston, Year 4-Sahyne Heeney, Year 5-Tiantai Knight, Year 6-Encoh Olawale.





Top Table Winners- Reception-Lola Austen, Year 1-Annaleigh Hodkinson, Year 2-Kiasha-Jay Knight, Year 3-Rhys Williams, Year 4-Elijah Olawale, Year 5-Lily Connor, Year 6-Tyler Walker, Buddy Award-Muhammad Syed and EYFS Buddy-Ella Moss .





VIP Attendance Awards- Yesterday we celebrated pupils who had 100% and improved attendance last year. The children came down the red carpet in their best clothes to receive their certificates.


As a school, we were in line with the national average for attendance at 96% and the number of pupils who were classed as persistently absent also improved in 2016-17 to 8.8%- in line with the national average for 15-16.


Thanks to all of our parent/carers who support us in recognising the importance of good attendance in improving the life chances of their child/ren.


Thanks also to Mrs Street who does a great job in managing attendance in our school.





SCHOOL COUNCIL ELECTIONS- Our pupils took to the ballot boxes yesterday to elect their new school councillors. After making their pitches and campaigning, the following pupils were elected: Year 2-Prince Saturday and Daria Dumitrascu, Year 3-Rhys Williams and Nicole McErlean, Year 4-Aymen Marouf and Mia Hopkinson, Year 5- Mia Singh and Sonny Gibbons, Year 6-Joyce, Angelika, Emanuel and Michael.





Jeans for Genes Day- Today, children and staff have come to school wearing denim to support Jeans for Genes day. This was the idea of Rebekah in Year 6 to support this charity due to the great work they do in improving the lives of children with genetic conditions and supporting their families.


Thanks to your generosity, we raised £157 so far for the charity. 





Macmillan & Christies Coffee Morning- Friday 29th September 9.00am- On of Friday 29th September we will be holding a coffee morning to raise money for Macmillan and Christies. The children will enter school at their usual time, through their classroom door and they will remain in their classes until it is their time slot to enter the hall. Parents/carers can either leave school when they drop their children off at school and come back when their child/rens class will be going to the hall or parents can go straight to the hall via the main entrance and wait there for their child/rens class to arrive. This year we will be doing a buy cake and get a free drink offer. The time slots for the classes will be Nursery and Reception at 8.45am – 9.10am, Year 1 and Year 2 at 9.10am-9.30am , Year 3 and Year 4 at 9.30am -9.50am  and Year 5 and Year 6 at 9.50am - 10.10am. We look forward to seeing you all and help us to raise money for these two brilliant charities. 








Reminders:


-PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED CONTACT FORMS TO THE OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO WE HAVE UP TO DATE CONTACT DETAILS FOR YOU IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY RELATING TO YOUR CHILD/REN


-CHILDREN IN YEARS 3,4,5&6 CAN BUY A HEALTHY SNACK FOR UP TO 30P. THEY CAN ALSO BRING A PIECE OF FRUIT OR A HEALTHY SNACK FROM HOME. CHILDREN ARE NOT ALLOWED TO EAT CRISPS AND CHOCOLATE AT MID MORNING BREAK.


-PARKING: PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE YELLOW ZIG ZAG LINES OUTSIDE SCHOOL.








